
 

 

ONCOR ELECTRIC DELIVERY COMPANY LLC 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING FOR THE PROPOSED 

EXCHANGE—KELLER MAGNOLIA 138 kV TRANSMISSION LINE PROJECT  

IN TARRANT COUNTY, TEXAS 
 

 
Thursday, February 9, 2023  

Cinnamon Creek Ranch Event Center 
13794 Old Denton Rd 

Roanoke, Texas, 76262  
4:00 - 7:00 PM 

 
Oncor Electric Delivery Company LLC (Oncor) proposes to construct a new 138 kilovolt (kV) transmission line from near 

the existing Keller Magnolia Substation, located at the northeast intersection of Keller Hicks Road and Old Denton Road, to 

the existing Alliance Substation, located near the southeast intersection of Interstate Highway 35W and State Highway 170, 

and then to the proposed Exchange Switch, which will be located approximately 0.1 miles northeast of the Alliance 

Substation. All project endpoints will be in the City of Fort Worth. Oncor is committed to ensuring that the proposed 

transmission line meets the requirements of the Texas Utilities Code and the Public Utility Commission of Texas rules. To 

this end, Oncor is holding a Public Participation Meeting to inform and solicit feedback from landowners affected by the 

proposed transmission line project.  Maps with greater detail will be exhibited at the meeting.  Attendees will be free to come 

and go from the meeting and visit information stations addressing various aspects of the project at their leisure.  This format 

will provide attendees an opportunity to ask questions and provide comments regarding the proposed transmission line 

project to representatives and technical experts from Oncor and Halff Associates, a consulting firm retained by Oncor. If 

you have questions concerning this meeting, please contact Mr. Michael Moore at (214) 486-2093 or email 

transmissionprojects@oncor.com. For more information, please visit our website at www.oncor.com/transmissionprojects. 

 


